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ITEM TITLE: Discussion of the Lead Service Line Replacement (Public Works)  

TOWN COUNCIL ACTION: 

 

PROCLAMATIONS, 

AWARDS, AND 

PRESENTATIONS 

 Department: PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT  

INTRODUCTIONS  Exhibits: N/A 

CONSENT AGENDA  

COUNCIL DISCUSSION YES 

ADMINISTRATIVE  

 

REQUEST: The Administration is requesting that Town Council discuss the Lead Service Line 

Inventory.  

 

SUMMARY: On a national basis, the Environmental Protection Agency, EPA is requiring that all water 

supply systems conduct a lead water line inventory.  The Public Works Department along with our 

Technical Assistance Non-Profit, SERCAP has been uncovering water lines to see if there are lead water 

pipes going to the homes.  A letter will be sent to the residents. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: The Administration is recommending that Town Council discuss the Lead 

Service Line Inventory.  

 

FISCAL & EFFICIENCY DATA: N/A 

 


